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A suggestion for improvement 
 
I think the Commission is well structured.  I would like to see it have a greater distance from the 
government.  I would like to see that members’ appointments not be as political as they might be, or 
perceived to be, and to operate more at arm’s length, just like the Ombudsman or the Child and Youth 
Advocate position.  Instead of reporting directly to a minister, to report to an all-party committee of the 
Legislative Assembly. 
 
 


